“The British High Commission

Abuja, Nigeria.

Dear Sir,

Chevening Recommendation Letter for Mr. Jackson Peters

It is with a kind gesture and pleasure that | want to introduce and endorse my support for Mr.
Jackson Peters for the Chevening scholarship program to pursue his postgraduate studies in
applied mathematics in the United Kingdom.

I have known Mr. Jackson Peters for over three years in my capacity as a mathematics
professor at the University of Nigeria, Nsukka. | have mentored and monitored him closely
and have found him fit and worthy of this scholarship opportunity.

During his undergraduate program, , | taught him in my mathematics classes at the
University of Nigeria, Nsukka, from 2019-2022. His remarkable intellectual prowess was
what drew me to him; he is a team player, has a good sense of humor, and possesses the
ability to command influence amidst the crowd.

Mr. Jackson is open-minded, has a keen interest in learning, adapts to changes, is patriotic,
and delivers tasks assigned to him effectively within the stipulated time frame.

People fondly call him “my handbag,” that's because | made him my course representative
due to his excellent academic performance in all my courses. | always carried him alongside
me when attending academic occasions, most times in 2022, and up till this moment, we still
interact via phone calls.

He graduated as one of the best students in his department and is considered one of the
best students the institution has produced over the years. | am confident he will perform
even better when granted access to this scholarship opportunity.

I hereby, with no sense of regret, confidently endorse Mr. Jackson Peters for this Chevening
scholarship program, and | am convinced he will contribute to the growth and development

of the Chevening community.

If you need any other information regarding Mr. Jackson Peters, do not hesitate to contact
me.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Joseph Willie”



